
 

 

Jon	TenBroeck	 	 	 	 	 					  

I	am	pleased	to	announce	that	I	am	running	for	elec4on	
as	a	Director	for	the	Elm	Ridge	Water	Control	
Improvement	District.	I	currently	serve	the	district	as	
the	Vice	President	of	the	Board.	
	
My	family	has	lived	in	Savannah	for	19	years.	We	love	
being	a	part	of	this	community	and	have	enjoyed	our	
4me	here.	My	son	had	a	great	experience	at	Savannah	
Elementary,	Navo	Middle	School,	and	graduated	from	
Braswell	High	School.	My	wife	has	worked	as	an	

educator	in	Denton	ISD	for	the	past	11	years.	
	
I	have	been	ac4ve	in	the	community	and	am	always	willing	to	contribute	my	4me	
and	experience.	Over	the	past	15	years,	I	have	served	on	the	HOA	Safety	
CommiOee,	Advisory	Board	CommiOee,	and	Pool	CommiOee.	My	volunteer	
ac4vi4es	include	working	on	various	events	such	as	parades,	fireworks,	etc.,	and	
providing	weekly	crime	watch	patrols.		
	
My	career	experience	includes	law	enforcement,	corporate	security,	and	property	
management.	I	have	been	a	Human	Resources	senior	leader	for	large	corpora4ons	
for	over	20	years.	My	exper4se	includes	legal	compliance,	performance	
management,	employee	rela4ons,	training,	conflict	resolu4on,	and	change	
leadership.	I	hold	a	Senior	HR	Professional	Cer4fica4on	(SPHR)	and	a	Master	
Cer4ficate	in	High-Performance	Leadership.	I	am	a	huge	advocate	of	servant	
leadership	and	prac4ce	that	daily.	
	
Over	the	years,	I	have	been	ac4ve	in	several	organiza4ons,	including	the	Na4onal	
Eagle	Scout	Associa4on,	DallasHR	Management	Associa4on,	and	the	Associa4on	
of	Water	Board	of	Directors.	Some	of	my	other	volunteer	experience	includes	
Advisor-Elm	Ridge	Explorer	Post	1190,	Boy	Scouts	of	America,	United	Way,	and	
March	of	Dimes.		
	
I	have	been	fully	engaged	in	many	accomplishments	during	my	tenure	on	the	Elm	
Ridge	WCID	Board	of	Directors.	As	a	member	of	the	Elm	Ridge	Public	Safety	
CommiOee,	I	contributed	to	forming	a	newly	created	police	department	dedicated	



 

 

to	solely	serving	the	district.	That	police	department,	en4rely	focused	on	
community	policing,	has	reduced	crime	in	all	three	communi4es,	making	them	the	
safest	on	the	380	corridor.		
	
As	a	Director	on	the	Elm	Ridge	Board,	I	have	voted	consistently	in	favor	of	
lowering	the	tax	rates	for	the	last	three	years	and	will	con4nue	to	do	so.	In	
addi4on,	I	have	been	a	strong	proponent	of	establishing	a	tax	exemp4on	for	
homeowners	over	age	65	and	disabled	homeowners	and	have	voted	to	increase	
that	exemp4on	amount	for	the	last	four	years	in	a	row.	
	
I	am	proud	of	our	Board's	accomplishment	of	crea4ng	a	district	park	in	
Arrowbrooke,	where	we	recently	added	a	concession	facility	and	are	planning	for	
improved	parking.	I	strongly	supported	a	new	fire	plan	for	Artesia,	which	allowed	
Prosper	Fire	Department	to	serve	that	community	with	a	faster	response	4me.	We	
are	currently	planning	a	new	water	line	and	water	storage	tank	for	Artesia,	
providing	greater	water	capacity	and	reliability.	
	
I	am	commiOed	to	serving	all	three	communi4es	equally	and	focusing	on	each	
community's	needs.	I	look	forward	to	con4nue	serving	Elm	Ridge's	residents	and	
hope	to	earn	your	vote.			
	


